
Thank you for holding the public comment period on the Stibnite Gold Project. The opportunity 

presented by the project is compelling for many reasons and I am committed to seeing come to 

fruition. This is the best opportunity to clean up legacy tailings and waste, reconnect fish to miles of 

spawning grounds that they have been blocked from for 80 years and restore a river. Without 

Perpetua Resources, the site will likely never get the environmental attention it deserves. 

In reviewing the supplemental DEIS, it is clear to me Perpetua has taken a thoughtful, science-based 

approach to minimize its impacts during mining. For example, the company is going to construct a 

passageway to reconnect fish to upstream habitat before mining even begins. Fish have not been 

able to swim past the Yellow Pine pit for more than 80 years, and there is no other viable way for 

that to happen without this development. The analysis in the document notes this will help limit the 

impacts of habitat reduction for fish. We need the minerals from the Stibnite Gold Project and I 

believe the company has demonstrated they can mine safely and protect the environment. 

I appreciate your time and thoughtfulness in the review process. The U.S. Forest Service has not cut 

any corners over the past 6 years analyzing the project and I've appreciated the opportunities to 

provide feedback. For the reasons I stated in my letter above, please permit the Stibnite Gold 

Project. 

Eric Williams 


